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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

DISCLOSEABLE TRANSACTION IN RELATION TO
FURTHER ACQUISITION OF LISTED SECURITIES

Reference is made to the announcement of Brainhole Technology Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 25 January 2024 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the Further Acquisition of Super 
Micro Shares. Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall 
have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

Due to an inadvertent typographical mistake, the aggregate number of Super Micro Shares 
further acquired by the Company was mistakenly stated as “1,070” in the Announcement. The 
Company wishes to clarify that the correct aggregate number of Super Micro Shares further 
acquired by the Company should be “1,090” instead of “1,070”.

Save and except the above, all other information in the Announcement shall remain 
unchanged.
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